
Arts Integration

Attention Tulare County Elementary 3rd-6th Grade Educators! 
Join the new Arts Integration Collaborative (AIC) - A professional learning community 

designed to build high-quality arts integration across content areas. Beginning with a full-day 
arts integration workshop, the AIC continues throughout the year with ongoing support including 

monthly check-ins, classroom coaching, lesson plan development, and campus partnerships.

For more information contact: Kate Stover - kate.stover@tcoe.org or 559-741-0809

Arts Integration Training
   Friday, November 8, 2024
   Time: 8:30 a.m - 3:30 p.m.
   Location: TCOE Doe Avenue Complex, Visalia
   Cost: Free for Tulare County Educators
   Program space is limited. 

Register for the AIC Today!
http://tulare.k12oms.org/147-251761

QUAIL Project programming is provided at no-cost to Tulare County schools through funding from the U.S. Department of Education's Assistance for Arts Education Grant.

Collaborative
Arts Integration

Free Professional Learning, Classroom Coaching, and Support
Workshop and Beyond - Program Components:
• Full-day, in-person arts integration training
• Cross-content and interdisciplinary connections
• Strategies and tools for easy classroom implementation
• Lesson plan design and development
• Time to connect and share best practices with peers
• Cohort virtual check-ins throughout the year
• Classroom coaching and support
• Teaching artist partnerships


